REMEMBER IN OUR PRAYERS

For the sick: Kathy Ewing, Harriet Green, Ted Riha, Sally Leyden, Chrissy Skinner, Jerry Martin, Wes Erhart, Frank Novotny,

• Please let us know if a person needs to be removed from our Prayer List.

UPCOMING PARISH ACTIVITIES

Wed., Oct. 17, RE, 6:15 p.m. Sat., Oct 27, Soup Supper & Raffle



SATURDAY, OCTOBER 20, 5 P.M.

Lectors: Erin Patera-Ken Patry
Ordinary Minister: Deacon Ficenec
EMHC: Tim Johnson-Kathy Kuszak
Servers: Reed Patera-Lily Riha
Greeters: Steve Murphy-Paul Vodicka
Music: Kathy Kaiser-Sue Smith-Beth Clouse

SUNDAY, OCTOBER 21, 9 A.M.

Lectors: Mike Kalin-Corey Osborn Ordinary Minister: Deacon Ficenec EMHC: Mary Johnson-Donna Devine Servers: Easton Osborn-Isaac Mandel Greeters: Donna Devine-Lyn Kulm

Music: Ralph Meister-Tim & Diane Ihry-Candy

Connery



SACRIFICIAL GIVING

October 6th & 7th \$ 5245.75 World Mission \$ 40.00



MOWERS FOR THE WEEK OF:

October 15 VOLUNTEER NEEDED

BEGINNING EXPERIENCE

A Beginning Experience Weekend for the separated, divorced, and widowed is planned for

October 19 – 21 at the Archdiocese Retreat Center, 3300 N. 60th St. The weekend begins at 7 p.m. on Friday and ends at 4 p.m. on Sunday. Cost is \$100 for a semi-private room or \$125 for a private room. For more information and an application, visit www.beginningexperienceofomaha.org or contact Jean English 402-639-8595 or jeaneng@aol.com. Registration deadline is October 15.



At that statement his face fell, and he went away sad, for he had many possessions. - *Mark 10:22*

EARLY BULLETIN SUBMISSION

If you have anything for the bulletin that will come out on October 27 & 28, I will need to have it emailed or in my church mailbox **no later than Monday, October 22** as the bulletin will be printed that day. My office will be closed the remainder of the week. If you have any questions, call me. Thanks for your assistance. Sharon

ATTENTION POTENTIAL MOWERS

Much to your dismay, the mowing season has not ended. As long as the grass continues to grow, the grass needs to be mowed. There are many of you who have never offered to mow and trim the parish grounds. And a few members have done it numerous times. It is not right to expect a few to do it all. If you have never done it, we encourage you to sign up to mow. The automatic watering system has been shut off for the year so growth should be minimal. It is a great way of giving back for so much that you have received. Please consider this plea and sign up!